
Public Notice
PROPOSED CLOSURE OF ROADS 

 MACFARLANE ROAD, FORRESTDALE

Pursuant to Section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 notice is hereby given that the 
City of Armadale is considering a Traffic Management Plan submitted by Densford Civil Pty 
Ltd for the closure of MacFarlane Road, Forrestdale, to enable the next stage of development 
for the Forrestdale Business Park. Details are: 

Location: MacFarlane Road, Forrestdale, between Allen Road and Anstey Road. 

Dates: 16 July 2024 until December 2024 (24/7 closure for this period) 

Contractors: Densford Civil and Lux Traffic Management (LuxWorks)

For further information, please contact Lux Traffic Management (LuxWorks) on 0456 786 
330 or email: siteplanning@luxtrafficwa.com

Submissions regarding the proposed closure of the road(s) must be made in writing to the 
Executive Director Technical Services, and can be lodged via email to 
info@armadale.wa.gov.au or posted to Locked Bag No.2, Armadale WA 6992 by 
Wednesday 3 July 2024. 

Alison Luobikis
A/Executive Director Technical Services
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Public Notice
 TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF ROADS 
 ASTORIA BOULEVARD, HILBERT

Pursuant to Section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 notice is hereby given 
that the City of Armadale has approved the implementation of a Traffi c Management 
Plan submitted by ROB CARR PTY LTD for the temporary closure of Astoria 
Boulevard, Hilbert, to complete sewer upgrades on Eleventh Rd. 

Details are:

Location: Astoria Boulevard, Hilbert.

Dates: 24/2/2025 till 26/5/2025 (24/7 closure for this period)

Contractors: ROB CARR PTY LTD and Edge Transport Pty Ltd  

For further information, please contact ROB CARR project manager Adam Shanley 
- 0488 174 689 adam.shanley@robcarr.com.au 

Pascal Balley
A/Executive Director Technical Services
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